Year Two and Three – 15.10.15
This week in maths we have been learning about how to tell the time using digital and analogue clocks.  Year Two children have been focusing on o’clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past.  Year Three have been using the minute hand to tell the time to the nearest minute.  We have also looked at Roman Numerals and have been using these to read the time on an analogue clock.  In the second half of the week we have been finding out about clockwise and anti-clockwise turns (Year Two) and looking at angles as a measure of a turn (Year Three)

In literacy this week we have had a grammar focus.  The Year Two  children started by looking at sentence punctuation, using full stops, capital letters and exclamation and question marks accurately and Year Threes were trying to use powerful verbs that our Verbacious Alien Victor had stolen from the space ship log!  We then moved on to looking at changing tense from past to present and vice versa.  

We have had a very busy week!

Next week is the last week of half term, don’t forget to bring in those homework projects as and when you finish them Mrs Craig and I look forward to seeing them!  Harvest Festival will be at the church on Wednesday afternoon and Informal Parents evening on Thursday where you can come and have a go at some of the things the children have been doing in school. 

Keep up with your Mathletics – I have blocked out some time activities for you to complete this week. And don’t forget to read at home, we will be counting up those points for certificates soon!

Have a good weekend, 

Mrs Sharpe
